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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY
[Filed February 1, 2022, 10:35 a.m.]

This is notification that the date of the Washington State Uni-
versity board of regents meeting scheduled for June 9-10, 2022, has 
been changed. The June meeting of the board will be held on June 6-7 
in Spokane, Washington.

Inquiries about the meeting can be directed to the WSU presi-
dent's office, 509-335-4200.
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